
Dear eClaimLink Payers and Providers, 

  

The DHA Pharmacy Services Department would like to bring your attention for a DDC release 
that will be available Today 4th Nov,2018. 

  
Best Regards, 
  
Information Desk Officer 
  
eClaimLink 
https://www.eclaimlink.ae/ 
6005 22004 
 

https://www.eclaimlink.ae/

